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November 15, 2010

Ms. Claudia Jahn, Director

Affordable Housing Association of Nova Scotia
c/o CAH

201-2030 Gottingen Street

Halifax NS B3K 3A6

Dear Ms. Jahn:

Re: Meeting of the Standing Committee on Community Services — November 2, 2010 - Housing

The members of the Standing Committee on Community Services would like to thank you and Mr.
Wanzel for attending the meeting on November 2nd, 2010.

You will recall that a question was asked by a committee member for which the information was not
readily available, however, it was indicated that the information could be provided. The following is
the information requested:

“Do you have any kind of figures about the percentage of housing which meets the definition of
affordable and how that has changed over the - well, maybe if we just choose amalgamation, for
instance, and the blanket zoning as a measure date, has that broader zoning had any impact?”
(Hansard page 33/34)

| have enclosed a copy of the meeting transcript, for your information. As well, the electronic
version can be found at
http://nslegislature.ca/index.php/committees/committee hansard/C6/cs 2010nov02/.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Kim Langille, Clerk

Standing Committee on Community Services
(902) 424-5247

1-888-388-6489
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PH: (902) 420-2186

FAX: 420-6038 info@cahhalifax.org

Community Action on Homelessness

community solutions to homelessness

2030 Gottingen Street, suite 201
Halifax, Nova Scotia
B3K 3A9

cahhalifax.org

Kim Langille, Clerk

Standing Committee on Community Services
3 floor, Dennis Building

1740 Granville Street

Box 2630, Station M

Halifax, NS

B3J 3P7

Dear Ms. Langille,

March 28,, 2011
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This is in response to your enquiry regarding the Meeting of the Standing Committee on

Community Services, November 2, 2010, Housing

This is fo confirm that a search of HRM and provincial sources, Statistics Canada, and with
CMHC, we were unable to find the information you requested.

We would you happy to conduct more research if you wish to provide us with more

specific criteria.

Sincerely,

!

Claudia Jahn
Program Director
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